
05/03/2021 

MS Tina Berkeley 
54 Seaview AVE 
NSW 2106 
bgberkeley@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

As a resident of Newport for the last 25 years I am becoming more and more disappointed by 
the developments in our village. The proposed development of Robertson Road is one that 
should be monitored carefully by Council. There is an opportunity here to create a heart of 
Newport, off the busy main road , a safer, quieter area for people to gather and enjoy the 
ambiance of our seaside town. I strongly support a cohesive plan for Robertson road. It must 
be developed with a master plan in place in order for this valuable centre of our village not to 
be lost to driveways and carparks. The opportunity to enhance our place on the Northern 
Beaches is within reach if council reject this development proposal and considers some more 
cohesive proposals which take into account the residents of Newport and their desire for a long 
term vision to see Newport become the thriving, popular, community focused village that it 
once was. 
Sincerely 
Tina Berkeley
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Subject: Online Submission


